
USMAA partners with VIC Lanka COVID Aid to assist Sri Lankans in 
Victoria 

 
USMAA participated in a multi-faith initiative to render assistance to needy Sri Lankans in Melbourne, 
especially students. 
 
Vic-Lanka Covid Aid was dedicated to guide, assist and advocate for those Victorian Sri Lankans affected 
by the COVID-19 pandemic. They are a collective group of legal, employment, health and financial aiding 
professionals that provide services and solutions in areas of legal matters, health, job related and financial 
issues.  
 
USMAA was proud to partner with this group and extended financial assistance to those who reached to the 
VIC Lanka COVID Aid for assistance. In addition, USMAA also assisted the affected students by writing to 
their respective universities humbly requesting to defer the tuition fee or renegotiate terms with the said 
students. 
 


